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ST. LOUIS REGION - Gateway Motorsports Park, the home of NASCAR, INDYCAR 
and NHRA racing in the St. Louis-Metro East region, will host two job fairs in 
preparation for the 2019 motorsports season. Many positions in a number of 
departments are available.

The first will be held on Thursday, February 21 from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. The second job 
fair will take place on Saturday, February 23 from 9 a.m. to noon. The job fairs will be 
held in the infield media center inside the oval track.

Prospective candidates should bring a resume and identification.

For more information on Gateway Motorsports Park, please call (618) 215-8888 or visit 
. Follow GMP on Facebook, Twitter, Snapchat and Instagram.www.gatewaymsp.com

About Gateway Motorsports Park

Gateway Motorsports Park is the home of INDYCAR, NASCAR and NHRA racing in 
the St. Louis region. Located just five minutes from downtown St. Louis and covering 
more than 340 acres, Gateway Motorsports Park is the largest outdoor entertainment 
facility in the area. Gateway Motorsports Park's facilities include a 1/4-mile drag strip, 
1.25-mile superspeedway, 1.6-mile road course, a state-of-the-art karting facility and a 
14-acre, multi-purpose dirt off-road venue. Gateway Motorsports Park was the recipient 
of the 2018 Innovator Award from Explore St. Louis, the 2017 Outstanding Facility of 
the Year Award from the Race Track Business Conference and the 2017 Spirit of St. 
Louis Award from the St. Louis Attractions Association.
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